
29/06/2020 

MRS Christine Sutherland 
62 Linden WAY 
Castlecrag NSW 2068 
christinesutho@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

As a kayaker and a frequent walker in this area..I believe this development is a definate 
positive.

The Manly Boatshed is in need of a facelift and being able to have a warm drink in winter or a 
cold one in summer after a paddle is very appealing

I dont believe there are any other spots within a kilometer that can provide this service

I hope the approval goes through Council swiftly

Kind regards
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Subject: Online Submission


